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Hello and welcome to the Nurses UK newsletter, 
this is a monthly newsletter celebrating news of 
all of our team at Nurses UK to all of our clients 
at Nurses UK.
This will keep you up to date with all the latest 
news and bulletins for the month and beyond. 
If you would like to share any news for our next 
monthly newsletter please contact us at HQ: 
info@nursesukgroup.co.uk

What's on this month at Nurses UK:

WE NEED YOU HELP! 

Email: apply@joxleenoclinic.site.com  | Phone: 206-555-0135

We do not want to say the C word so soon... but 
Christmas is 60 odd days away!!

We are looking for suggestions and ideas for this years 
Christmas party, availability, dates, locations, ideas! 

We want to celebrate with you so please let us know 
how and when you would like to celebrate!

We got invited to go to the 
NEC - International Franchise 
Exhibition! 
Excited to let you know, our MD, Roisin Preston and our 
lovely Nicola in Finance went to the NEC in Birmingham this 
more. We had the chance to mingle with some incredible 
businesses, new and old at all different stages of the 
business life stages. 
We talked the talk getting Nurses UK name out there and 
have made some fantastic connections to support our 
growth! Watch this space! 

Due to the sucess of this, we have booked to have our first 
ever stand at the London OLympia on 31st January 2025! 
Pop along and see us! 
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We love to celebrate each and everyone of our 
growing team, so we have dedicated this page 
to celebrations big and small of our team! 

October dates to remember:

Celebrating Nurses with Nurses UK.
Thank you for your continued help and support, 
some incredible work milestones this month: 

Corina S, Olufunmilayo A 8 years!
Madalina B 5 years!
Mihaela C 4 years!
Elena N 4 years!

Big Happy Birthday to....

Big Happy Birthdays to:

Mihaela I, Luminita V, Jemima N, Maame T, Catalin 
C, Robert C, Arun M, Ruben C, Delmarie P

We hope you have a lovely time celebrating! 

Work Anniversary...



Recruiting now for Nurses
Areas of Need:

RGNs & RMNs in 
WORTHING, WEST SUSSEX
Nurses UK is recruiting now in 
Worthing, for RGNs and RMNs. If you 
are looking to join Nurses UK please 
email your CV to:
recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk

If any of these positions spark your interest, please contact a member of our recruitment team for application 
requirements! Email: recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk| Phone: 0800 046 8177

RGNs & RMNs in 
PLYMOUTH, DEVON

RGNs & RMNs in 
SOUTHAMPTON, HAMPSHIRE

Nurses UK is recruiting now in 
Plymouth, and surrounding area for 
RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking 
to join Nurses UK please email your 
CV to:
recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk

Nurses UK is recruiting now in 
Southampton and surrounding area for 

RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to 
join Nurses UK please email your CV to:

recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk
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We love to celebrate each and everyone of our 
growing team, so we have dedicated this page 
to celebrations big and small of our team! 

October Employee of the Month:

Congatulations to Nurse Madelaine B on being named 
Employee of the Month!
Madelaine's dedication to her work and her patients have 
not gone unnoticed. 

Well done Madelaine!

Congatulations to Nurse Nikki S! 
Nikki's consistent excellence and unwavering commitment 
have earned her the title of Employee of the Month.

Keep up the fantastic work Nikki!

South East.

South West.

Office News...
We are expanding and have a new team member joining 
our Head Office Team! 

We would like to welcome the lovely Anasztazia to the 
team!
She will be part of Sara's Recruitment Team starting in 
November, assisting you with all your compliance and 
recruitment needs, to ensure you are always compliant 
with the latest regulations and laws during your career at 
Nurses UK.
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Keeping you up to date with all the latest 
company news for all our Nurses and Clients. 

Whats is happening this month?

We have some BIG NEWS!

Our very first Nurses UK Franchise is joining the Nurses 
UK family. The Office will be based in Stratford, London. 
With work well on the way the opening date will be 
Janauary 2025. 

If you or anyone you know wants to work locally in the 
area, please get in touch!

Update for the Nurses UK Franchising Team...

Thank you to our lovely 
team and our incredible 
Nurses workforce for taking 
the time out of their 
schedule to join Nurses UK.  
We had an excellent time 
painting pumpkins and 
eating pizza! 
Thank you again for coming, 
we look forward to 
welcoming you again next 
month! 

This month NursesUK hosted the Autumnal Sip & Paint!
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Finally, we are excited to annouce, The 
Nurses UK Wellness Programme. 

Nurses UK Wellness Programme:

Date for the diary: 
Thursday 21st November 2024 5pm onwards.

Festive Paper Baubles Making

Email: apply@joxleenoclinic.site.com  | Phone: 206-555-0135

Nurses UK Wellness Programme. 
As a company we want to ensure the safety of all 
our team's mind, body and soul. 
We will be holding monthly sessions talking in a 
safe place covering mental health topics. 

Training Days:

This month training day in Monday 18th November 
for the mandatory free updated training. If you 
would like to book in for our update training. 
Please contact the office on:
recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk.

We are also looking into additional courses this 
autumn which we will annouce here.

Join us for our next wellness event on Thursday 21st 
Novmeber at 5pm. This will be hosted by Amy at Bus Stop 

Stuidos on London Road, St Leonards on Sea. (Just up from our 
Hastings Office). This is by booking only and you will need to 

book in advance. This event is set to sell out so get in touch by 
emailing: info@nursesukgroup.co.uk if you would like to join in!


